
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Our ref: PET 52466 
Your ref: A1239609 
 
12 March 2024 
 
 
Mr Neil Laurie   
The Clerk of the Parliament 
Parliament House 
George Street 
BRISBANE  QLD  4000 
 
 
Dear Mr Laurie  
 
I refer to petitions 4004-23 and 4029-24, lodged with the Legislative Assembly by Mr Andrew 
Powell MP, Member for Glass House on 13 February 2024 regarding the Bruce Highway Western 
Alternative (BHWA) Stage 4 between Moodlu and Beerburrum. 
 
The Department of Transport and Main Roads (TMR) acknowledges concerns about early 
planning for Stage 4 of the future BHWA, including potential property, agricultural, environmental 
and cultural heritage impacts. In response to community feedback received across a range of 
channels, TMR has committed to consider all viable corridor alignment options.  
 
I am advised that TMR will review all feedback prior to undertaking further technical investigations.  
 
I trust this information is of assistance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
BART MELLISH MP 
Minister for Transport and Main Roads  
Minister for Digital Services 
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